
WARNING
CONTINUED OPERATION IS A SERIOUS 

DANGER TO PUBLIC HEALTH AND SAFETY 
The Governor of Oregon has declared an emergency under ORS 401.165 
due to the public health threat posed by the novel infectious coronavirus 
(COVID-19). The Governor has ordered that immediate implementation 
of social distancing and community mitigation measures are necessary 
to slow the spread of COVID-19.

On March 17, 2020, the Governor issued Executive Order 20-07 
prohibiting: 

•	 Restaurants, bars, taverns, brew pubs, wine bars, cafes, food courts, 
coffee shops, clubs or other similar establishments that offer food or 
drink from offering or allowing on-premises consumption of food or 
drink. 

•	 Social, spiritual, and recreational gatherings of 25 people or more.

These prohibitions apply statewide under ORS 433.441(3)(a),(b),(d) 
and (f), ORS 401.168(1) and ORS 401.188(1)(3).

Your actions are potentially in direct contravention to the 
Executive Order which directs all bars and restaurants to 

refrain from these activities and to implement social distancing 
protocols for staff and customers.  

Establishments may offer food or drink for off-premises consumption
(e.g., take-out or drive-through) or for delivery, depending on your 
license type. 

Please contact your local OLCC office to inquire about your 
license privileges or with any questions. Call 503-872-5000 
or 800-452-6522 (M-F, 8-5) or 503-872-6366 (afterhours). 

Penalty for failure to comply could include immediate 
suspension.


